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Baker city and baker county could see an increased tourism revenue as access to 

most of the trail system on NF and BLM land is in close proximity to baker city.  It is 

im my opinion that a software database already in use by baker city could be 

redeveloed into a OHV database for licensing, issuing of tags and verification of 

insurance on the county level. 


